
The Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting: October 17, 2022: Quick Notes 

 

 

 The Madison County Board of Supervisors, the Board, approved a Resolution of Intent to 

Borrow up to $5.25 million for road projects.  

 

 The Board approved requesting additional funding and technical assistance through the 

United States Department of Agriculture to address stormwater concerns along all 

portions of the Bear Creek Watershed. 

 

 

 The Board approved a letter of support on behalf of the City of Ridgeland’s application 

for funding assistance through the United States Department of Transportation FY 2022 

Reconnect Communities Pilot Program grant for the Highland Commerce Connector. The 

Highland Commerce Connector will connect Lake Harbour Drive Extension, the West 

County Line Corridor, and the Interstate 220 (I-20) Bridge Widening. 

 

 

 The Board approved advertising for playground equipment for Rogers and Camden 

Parks. 

 

 The Board approved the final plat of Pinehurst 2A of Caroline. The development contains 

38 lots on 16.27 acres. 

 

 The Board approved the final plat of Pinehurst 2B of Caroline. The development contains 

31 lots on 13.98 acres.  

 

 The Board acknowledged the signature of the City of Madison’s Mayor Mary Hawkins 

on a Cooperation Agreement between the City of Madison and Madison County to 

address funding improvements for the following: David Drive, Woodland Drive, 

Wright’s Mill Entrance, Wright’s Mill Drive, Cavanaugh Drive, Bennington Pointe, 

Moss Woods Drive, Moss Woods Place, Moss Woods Cove, and Overton Court. 

 

 The Board acknowledged the financial report for the Northeast Madison County 

Community Park for the period of 3/1/2022-9/30/2022. 

 

 

The Madison County Board of Supervisors will meet again Monday, November 7, 2022  

at 9:00 a.m. in the Administrative Building in Canton. 

 

 

--Please download our app, Madison Supervisors 

 

--Please follow us on Facebook, Madison County MS Government 


